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We warmly welcome the Delegation of Greece and thank the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

Georgia would like to commend Greece for becoming a party to the OP-CAT and CRPD. 

We welcome the efforts made by Greece to alleviate the negative impact of the economic crisis and subsequent austerity measures on the economic, social and cultural rights of the most disadvantaged groups.

Georgia welcomes the submission of a mid-term implementation report regarding the recommendations accepted during the first cycle and therefore encourages the Government of Greece to do so during the second cycle as well.

Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Greece:

· Consider ratifying the Council of Europe’s Convention on preventing and combating violence against women and domestic violence;
· Expedite the process of finalization of the National Action Plan on the Rights of the Child.

We wish the delegation of Greece a successful UPR.
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